Executive Board Meeting 
January 22, 2018 

1) Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Ron Centamore, President, at 5:36PM 

2) Present:  Barbara Weinstein, Rochelle Golub, Ron Centamore, Brucie Cummings, Betty Shelly, Colleen Lockwood and Marilynn Mammano

3) Minutes:  approval of minutes from Board Meeting of 11/27/17 was deferred.  

4) Treasurer’s Report:  deferred

5) Announcements/Guest Presentations:
   Karlanne Grant from City Planning presented an update on drafting of revised ordinance 
   addressing “sober homes” issue.  The approach is to “reengineer” the definition of family, as 
   it affects housing and residency.  A motion was made by Marilyn Mammano that the board 
   recommend to our general membership that we support the amended ordinance regarding 
   community residences.  Colleen Locked seconded.  PASSED. 

   It was also discussed that SSRFs are also an issue and will be addressed at future Board 
    and/or General Membership meetings.
                 
6) Reports
      Marilyn Mammano gave an update on what’s happening with flex units.  City staff is 
      drafting an ordinance for the Commission.  Marilyn made a motion that we recommend and 
      support a new ordinance to aggregate flex units and allocate them downtown, along 
      corridors and in areas that need redevelopment.  Brucie Cummins seconded.  PASSED.
      President’s Report-Ron has met with all declared candidates and we discussed details for 
       our candidates’ forum on Jan. 9th.
       
7)  New Business
       Ron Centamore was contacted by Hal Barnes for help with Neighbor Support Night.  
       Rather than providing one contact from CFLCA, Ron will follow up with Hal to learn what’s 
       needed and we will handle accordingly. 
       
       Candidate Forum was discussed.  Everyone felt that the event held on January 9th was a 
       great success.  Thanks to all who worked on it.  It was also decided that we would not do 
       another forum prior to the Election on March 13th.

       Ron Centamore announced Board vacancies due to resignations:  Corresponding 
       Secretary, District 4 Rep and 1st VP.  We will proceed with seeking nominations per our by-
       laws.

       Colleen Lockwood led a discussion about CFLCA using Twitter.  It was agreed that this is 
       important, especially as we want to reach new and “next generation” neighbors and leaders.  
       Collen will do this for us and will draft guidelines for us to review.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:46pm. 
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Respectfully submitted, Barbara Weinstein, Recording Secretary
